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              May 2017 

Heavenôs Saints Motorcycle Ministry  
International Ministry Headquarters 

PO Box 767, Murrayville, GA  30564 

Email:  hqhsmm@gmail.com 

www.heavenssaints.com 

 

 

From the International President: 
 

 

Praises to our God and King and blessings to the Saints Nation, 

 
As I was riding my bike to work this morning, there were a few things that I  

encountered along the way that didn't allow me to ride as "fast" as I normally do. 

As I was on the back road before getting to the highway, there is some new  
paving being done (or at least is supposed to be) and the road was taken down with those deep grooves in it which aren't 

friendly to motorcycles. Your tires want to follow the grooves and the road was very bumpy and tore up, so I had to ease 

thru that section of road.  
 

As I approached the highway where the road is good, my thoughts were "awesome, now I can get on it a bit". But, to my 

surprise, there was a sheriff's car that traveled along with me the whole ride in along the highway to my exit ramp. 

Needless to say, my ride to work took a little longer than it usually does. As I was riding it seemed that I was going too 
slow even though I was going the speed limit. It made me think about when I hear pro football players talk about the game 

"slowing down" for them as they adjust from college to pro level ball. And then I thought about life. We get so busy 

zipping around from here to there and from this to that, that when we get a break to slow down, we get anxious like there 
is something wrong. This "pace" doesn't feel right. It struck me that the "game" of life should be slowing down for us as I 

believe the Lord would have it. He may be doing some construction or repaving along the way, and He wants us to be 

aware of the hazards that we may encounter as we go. He has written His Law (sheriff car) upon our hearts, so that we 

may know the proper way to go and the speed in which we should travel. When I got to work my thoughts were, "that was 
a nice putt".  

 

When's the last time you took a putt? Remember those days? Let's not get so caught up in and accustomed to the speed of 
the rat race that we forget how to take the occasional putt. Take some time, love your family and friends, and enjoy the 

ride.  

 
Looking forward to seeing everyone in June for the rally, stay safe. 

ML&R, Marty 

 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:hqhsmm@gmail.com
http://www.heavenssaints.com/
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From the International Vice President: 
 

No report 
 

From the International Treasurer 
 

Hello Saints, as many of you know, we have taken on the responsibility of helping my father to take care of my mother 

who is in her 10th year of Alzheimerôs, and managed to keep her at home and still take care of her. A difficult task at 

times, but due to some special favor through prayer to Our Lord and Savior, this woman of God has received it. Itôs been 
difficult being away from the home of Squirrel and I over 1000 miles away 11 months a year for the last 4 years, but the 

Bible tells us to Honor your parents, and that's what we will continue to do. Please pray for my parents and lift us up in 

prayer to be able to continue to do this. 

 
In His Service, 
God Bless, 

Deadeye, HSMM International Treasurer 

  
Honor Your Parents 

Once upon a time, there was a young family ð a father, mother, and their young son. Living with them was the father's 

dad. Grandpa was old and shaky and very feeble. He dripped everything, especially when he ate. He slobbered everything 
and made a terrible mess. It was embarrassing to the family, especially when company came over. So put the old man off 

to one side, away from the table. They gave him an earthen bowl to eat out of. But he broke that. In fact, he continued to 

slobber and make a mess. Finally, his daughter-in-law spoke out harshly to him and moved him to a far corner of the 

room, far from the dinner table. He was given a wooden trough to eat out of. At mealtime he would look wistfully at the 
family, wishing that he could eat with them. But that was not to be. 

  

One day the daughter-in-law found her son fiddling with some pieces of wood as he tried to put them together. She asked 
him what he was doing. His answer: "I'm making a trough for you and Daddy that I can give you when I grow up." With 

these words, judgment was brought to the daughter-in-law, and she shared it with her husband. They brought their dad 

back to the table. He didn't stop slobbering or shaking, but it didn't matter anymore. They were finally honoring their 

father.  
 

 
 . A Message from the First Lady 
         Of Heavenõs Saints 
 

Dear Friends and Family, 

 

I just want to say thank you so very much to all who have been praying for me since my stroke. I am getting better each 
day and give God all the praise and glory because I know it is because of Him! Please continue to pray for my balance and 

my short term memory to return to normal! I love y'all and appreciate all you do for me! 

 
And I want to say congratulations to Marty on being named President. 

 

Much Love, 

Fran 
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Lady Saints Corner    
  

No Report 
 

 

CANADA  

 

× NATIONAL REPORT  
.  

   No Report from Canada 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

UNITED STATES 

 
× Alabama, Phenix City/Georgia, Columbus 

 
The Phenix City AL/Columbus, GA chapter has again been working with Warrior Outreach and had a table set up at 
Extreme Rider for their anniversary weekend celebration where we did bike blessings and got to talk with many bikers. 

We have been holding bike nights at a local Burger King and Sonic.  May 11th we will begin a Bible study on the book of 

Ephesians.  Two of our members were able to go to Thunder Beach for a day Friday and assist at the HSMM table for a 

while.   We have been plagued by surgery, heart problems and hand surgery but hope to be back strong again soon. 
 

Love and respect, 

Rod Weiss, Vice President 
 

× Florida, Northwest  
 

It was great to fellowship with several of our Brothers and Sisters in the HSMM, at the Thunder Beach Event in Panama 

City, Fl. We had a really good response from the patrons at Thunder Beach and will continue to go into locations the Lord 

will move us into. We are currently looking to be set up inside the Frank Brown Park, come this November.  It is always 
great to fellowship and share with you all. Iôm already looking forward to June rally at Helen, GA 

.  

 It has been another great summer and continues to stay busy. We here at NW. FL. Chapter continue our involvement in 

multiple ministry activities. We continue with prison ministry, as that is a wide open opportunity in our area. I am a 
volunteer chaplain at a major maximum security prison in our area. We as a chapter go in monthly and provide Sunday 

AM services to the inmates & staff. We have been blessed abundantly and continue to support several local ministries 

monthly. There are many going through financial hard times and seek assistance for clothing and food to help the family. 
We continue to find extra funds so we find a need in our area and give.  

I donôt believe God wants us to hoard up excess, Luke 12:16-21.  

 
 H.S.M.M., NW. Fl.  had several opportunities for "Ride & Eatò and to  

fellowship with each other and others that may just want to know who  

we are and what we are about. We do invite and encourage anyone that  

will join us in this fellowship event. We have had independent riders &  
members of other clubs join us at times. 

 

Chapters ï we need your information 

to have a good newsletter! Thanks to 

you who responded, but only 30% to 

40% of our chapters report. We would 

like to hear from the rest of you. 

Presidents, if you donôt have the time 

to write an article, please appoint 

someone in your chapter to be 

responsible each quarter.     
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This Saturday, May 13th, HSMM, NW Fl Ladies host their 9th, Annual Women's Conference in Marianna, Fl. at First 

Methodist Church's Wesley Center. Speaker will be Libby Bozeman. Ms. Bozeman is a great speaker, pianist, and singer 
and is a cancer warrior. All women and young ladies are invited & welcome. 

 

This coming September 16th, all day will be NW. Fl. Chapter's  "Annual Family & Friends Picnic", will have live music, 

swimming, games outside for children & young people, inflatables,  lots of food & desserts, etc...  EVERYONE 
WELCOME.  It will be at the clubhouse on Compass Lake at Compass Lake in the Hills. Location is just South of 

Marianna on what we all call "the Panama cut-off"; I will post flier & more info at June rally & on HSMM web pages. 

 
We were very pleased with opportunity to share with some kids at the Ministry  

Tent @ Thunder Beach.  It was wonderful having Donna Z there & Bobby  

as well as several others from Georgia, Alabama & points unknown, lol.   
Remember, if you are in our area and would like to stay over, please call me,  

we would love to host you guys: 334-797-1051. 

 

'Til we meet again, 
God bless you all  

Winston Reynolds 

 

× Florida, Tampa Bay 
 

With the Marianna chapter at the tent at Thunder Beach, Panama City Beach. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

× Georgia, Cumming 
 

First & foremost, we would like to Thank Our God for answering our prayers. Without his healing and hedge of 

protection we could have been down 2 members this year. We are grateful that we have the opportunity to continue to 
serve with them. 

 

As the new year began, On January 14th & 15th, we were honored to be a part of the epic celebration of life for John (Z-

Man) Zammetti in Florida. It was emotional to see so many folks from all walks of life, so many ministries, and MC's 
come together in peace for the ride in his honor. (Ride On John!) Followed all too quickly on January 27th & 28th with 

the HSMM officers meeting at Unicoi State Park in Helen Georgia. We commend Donna Zammetti for being in 

attendance, with strength and grace, even with all she has gone through.  
 

On March 25th we attended the 11th Annual HSMM bonfire. Our thanks to Bucky Warboys and all the volunteers who 

made this event possible.  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 5 

At our April 8th chapter meeting we voted to once again, sponsor & participate in the Dahlonega ride for life on June 3rd 

and enter a HSMM float into the Cumming 4th of July Parade. We invite any brothers and sisters who would like to 
participate or help decorate the float.  

 

On April 15th we celebrated the ascension of our Lord and Savior at the Easter Outreach with Set Free Church, where we 

sponsored an Easter Basket Raffle to Benefit the Set Free Youth.  
 

 

 
 

 

 
We represented HSMM on April 29th at The Relay for Life in Dawsonville with The Rotary Club of  

Dawson County. Praising God for the cancer survivors we were honored to walk with.  On April 29th  

we participated with a record turnout as the Cross Bearers hosted a Ride for St. Judeôs Children's  

Hospital @ Christ Fellowship Church of Taccoa. 
 

We are excitedly in preparation for our entry in the silent auction, entitled "Fishers of Men", for this year's HSMM rally 

and look forward with great anticipation to fellowship with our brothers and sister Saints.  
  

Finally we would like to extend a big welcome to our newest  

Cumming Chapter Members...Scott Reildling, Wendy Reildling,  
Sandra Baillargeon, and Robert Buchanan. May they 

have many years of serving our Lord. 

 

Much Love and Many Blessings to you all.  
From HSMM Cumming Georgia Chapter         

 

× Georgia, Dahlonega  
 

No Report 

 

× Georgia, Douglas 
 

No Report 

 

× Georgia, Monroe 
 
Greetings and love to all of our Brothers & Sisters! 
 

We want to thank all of you that were praying for Ken when he had his accident. God had him surrounded with angels! 

He is doing well with the exception of a few aches and pains, please continue to pray for a full recovery.  

 
We have been blessed with some new members and returning members... 

Sabrina Rogers, Donnie Lamb, Lorraine Lamb, Nelson Quinones, and  

Kim Quinones. The chapter has continued monthly visits to our local  
hospitals and nursing homes to pray and spread some love to everyone  

there we can. Georgia has had some beautiful weather recently allowing 

some of  us to get out and help support local ministries in their benefit rides,  
Chariots of Fire 1st Annual Ride for Hope and Cross Creek MM Ride  

For Our Hometown Hero.  

 

Lighthouse World Outreach Center held a Ladies Conference on May 6
th
.  Our Lady Saints got together and decorated a 

table with a HSMM/Lady Saints/ Armor of God theme. It came together beautifully and blessed the ladies that chose to sit 

there. We were in return blessed in talking and listening to stories from them.  
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Also on May 6th we held chapter elections. After much prayer and deliberation these are the results...Ken 

Ireland(President), Nelson Quinones(Vice President), Cody Rogers(Chaplain), Donnie Lamb (Road Captain), Kim 
Quinones(Secretary), Donna Quick(Treasurer), and Sabrina Rogers(Co-Treasurer). We all stand in agreement that God 

has some great plans for us.  

 

We have some upcoming events open to anyone who would like to come out and join us... 
May 19

th
 Chariots of Fire Bike Night at Shaneôs Rib Shack in Flowery Branch(takes place every 3

rd
 Thursday) 

May 20 Perry Christian Music Festival- The Arkangels will be performing at 12:00 pm  

May 21st- 1st Annual Biker Sunday at Covenant Life Sanctuary 115 Patrick Mill Rd SW Winder, GA 30680 (See flier at 
end of newsletter) 

May 27th- Hospital visit at Clearview Hospital in Monroe, GA followed by Bible Study at Ihop in Monroe GA...5:00 pm 

 
Blessings and prayers to each of you, 

Monroe, GA HSMM  

 

× Georgia, Newnan  
 

Greetings from Newnan! Praying all is well with our fellow brothers and sisters in Christ. 
 

We gained our newest member, Jennifer, in March. She's the bride of our  

brother Raul. What a blessing she is to our family! 

 
We are currently in the middle of a Boston butt fundraiser. Shawn was given the  

privilege to lead prayer at a dedication of a new memorial for all fallen  

bikers in Warm Springs, Georgia at Extreme leather. On Tuesday's we meet for  
bible study in Wendy's at the Pilot Truck stop. This gives us a great chance to  

fellowship, dig into God's word and be a witness to others.  Every 2nd and 4th Sunday of the month we have Biker 

Church at Bigfootôs Cycle in Newnan, Georgia. If you're ever our way, we'd love to have you! 

 
And lastly, we are currently serving in Myrtle Beach for Bike Week. What a blessing it has been! Praying we can reach so 

many people for Jesus. 

 
Take care & God bless! 

Katy 'Credence' Weaver 

Newnan Secretary 
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× Georgia, Waycross  
 

No Report 
 

 

× Georgia, West Central  
 
Greeting from West Central GA.   
 

Looks like the cool weather is over.  Weôve had a great start to the year.  We  

added three new members and a few more support members.  We had a great  

spring retreat for the chapter.   It was great to get away together, relax and share  
Godôs word.    

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Our schedule is busy as we have lots of upcoming rides and events.  Our biggest one will be the Christmas is July Ride.  

Last year we raised enough money to send the kids from the local childrenôs home to Wild Adventures.  The date is set for 
July 22. So mark it on your calendar. Weôll get more information out as we get everything finalized.   

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Looking forward to seeing everyone at Friends and Family.  Blessings til then, 

Scotty Jones 

West Central GA HSMM  Pres. 

 

× Michigan 
 
Blessings from the Michigan Chapter,  

 
Now that the weather has broken we are out and about in full force. The bike nights and events have already started and 

we have/are looking forward to getting the Word out to those in need, Our monthly Pontiac Outreach continues to move 

forward, along with helping the Michigan Veterans Foundation (with the Mich. Rays of Hope) as well as others. 

 
We have started up our bible study gatherings again (including family and friends) recently and it has been a real blessing. 

Not only does a different member share the Word or topic it gets one out of their comfort zone to do battle in the world. 

Can already see the benefits and how it is uniting the chapter even more.  
 

Please welcome our newest member Chuck Bridges to the family. We are truly honored and blessed to have him be a part 

of the HSMM. We are currently submitting for 2 additional members as well - God is seeing fit to bring those in who 
want to do HIS works!!! 

 

Also, please keep our Canadian brothers Claude and Campy lifted in prayer for healing and Jim Burt from our chapter as 

his mom recently graduated. 
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We have been working on our 11th Roadhouse Event for this August and are pleased to announce that Hippie will be our 

guest this year - please try to come on out - we will make arrangements for ya'll :-) (see attached flier at end of newsletter) 
 

May the good Lord keep you all safe and under His wings of protection as you travel to the Rally next month. 

 

God Bless, 
Michigan HSMM Chapter 

 

× North Carol ina, Eastern 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
January...We delivered a pickup truck load of water, canned food, toys and cleaning supplies to a drop off location to help 

with the flood recovery. There were 40 people that came to our building that we named the Redeemed House. They were 

given for free, food, water, clothing and house hold items. Before any of them left, we offered them prayer and one of the 
little gray New Testament Bibles supplied from HQ.  We showed a movie on the third Friday, had Bible study every 

Wednesday for anyone and every Thursday for just the men. 

 
February...We had a husband and wife join us with a 16 year old daughter who wants to do what she can to help out. 

There were 29 people that came to the Redeemed House to get a blessing of food, water, clothing, and anything else we 

had they needed.  Movie night was on the 3rd Friday,  Bible study on Wednesday for anyone and Thursday for men. 

 
March...Getting a little warmer and the word is out to a lot of people as to what we are doing.  99 people cane to the 

Redeemed House for a blessing of supplies for them and their home. Some even stopped by to offer their help and pray 

with us.  We patched in our 2 new members. God knew he could use them with us, new ideas and big help to HSMM and 
the Redeemed House. 

 

We were asked by Kenly 95 Petro truck stop to manage a bike show on May 13th. Every year they have a truck-car and 

bike show in May. When we make this, HSMM  should be able to manage this every May. 
 

Roger started a Sunday service at the Redeemed house for every week. It starts at 10:45am.  Time is good because most 

that come have not been to church in a long time.  Some even live close enough and walk.  Bible study is every 
Wednesday for all and Thursday for men and movie night on the 3rd Friday. 

 

Shakey, President Eastern NC Chapter 
Heaven's Saints Motorcycle Ministry 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


